
Friday 13 September 2024

Term 3 Week 8

Kia orana, Kia ora, Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi

atu , Bula vinaka, Ni hao ma, Xin chāo, Salam alaikum, greetings

to all whānau and friends of Flat Bush School,

We are nearing the final weeks of our term and it is really nice to see

an improvement in the weather. Our fields have finally dried out

enough for us to use them again at break times. It has been good to

start our lunchtime sports activities and to have the school bikes back

in action.

Well done to our FBS Ki o Rahi team who participated in the Ōtara

Schools Cluster

event on Tuesday.

They finished 1st

in Pool 1 after 4 wins.

From there, they went through to the semi final to

find success over Bairds Mainfreight Primary

School. The final match was against St Johns where

they claimed victory 6-5. A massive shout out and

thanks to our parents & families for their support

Next week we celebrate Te Wiki o Te Māori

with our opening assembly on Monday at

9.15am (COLA).

We warmly invite FBS whānau to join us, we

have a special performance by the

Manurewa High School Kapahaka group,

which I’m sure will be mīharo.

Thank you FBS whānau for your continued

encouragement and support for our school.

Mr Avatea

Proud to be your Principal

Highlights from last week’s Tongan LanguageWeek


